
 

November 17, 2023 

  

Alaska Marine Lines Notification of General Rate Increase 

Southeast Alaska 

 

Dear Valued AML Customers, 

 

 

Alaska Marine Lines has filed with the Surface Transportation Board for a general rate increase of 5.9% 

on shipments to, from and within Southeast Alaska and including Yukon, Canada, effective January 28, 

2024; This filing applies to STB AKMR tariff series 303, 305, 306, 307, and 310.  Local trucking and other 

accessorial charges in STB AKMR tariff 100, series, will also be adjusted, effective December 10, 2023. 

 

These increases are necessary in order to continue to provide the consistent and reliable level of 

essential service that our customers and communities rely on.  

 

If you have questions about how these increases will apply for your business, please contact your 

Account Representative.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margretta Grace, Director of Pricing 

Alaska Marine Lines 
 

 
Our mailing address is: 
Alaska Marine Lines ꞏ 5615 W Marginal Way SW ꞏ Seattle, WA 98106 ꞏ USA 
https://www.lynden.com/aml  

 

 
 
 
 


